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Craig, Sondra

From: Jury, Daryll <Daryll.Jury@trane.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 3:03 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Security on our Parks and Parking Ramps

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Council members, 
 
It is with grave concern that I hear some council members are not in favor of continuing the security contract protecting 
our downtown parks and parking ramps. For those of you not in favor, I suggest that you take a walk into these areas by 
yourself at 1am and please le me know if you feel safe.  Students going back and forth to campus at early hours of the 
morning and those that do not work 9 to 5 walk by these areas quite often.  I ask that you please vote in favor of continuing 
this protection.  If anything should happen to any individual(s) and this service was stopped because of my vote, I know it 
would be diƯicult to look at myself in the mirror knowing it could have been prevented.   
 
Thanks, 
 

 
Daryll Jury 
Darylljury@gmail.com 
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